
 

 

Notice of Changes on the General Terms and Conditions (“General Terms”) 
governing the entire business relationship between customers and HSBC, effective 
from 15 October 2018 (“Effective Date”) 
 
Please carefully read the information below to ensure you understand the changes made 
and how they may affect you. 
 
 
Important information 
 
This notice contains information relevant to some changes made to the General Terms for 
customers using bank accounts and other banking services of The Hongkong and Shanghai 
Banking Corporation Limited, Bangkok Branch (“HSBC”).  
 
The changes have been made for your strict compliance to laws and regulations on 
measures to prevent Thai Baht Speculation. An emphasis has also been placed on the 
procedures we apply to prevent breach of such laws and regulations 
 
The revised General Terms will apply to your bank accounts from the Effective Date. You 
will be able to download the revised terms and conditions at 
http://www.business.hsbc.co.th/en-gb/th/generic/download-centre.  
 
 
A summary of the changes is set out below: 
 
PART B: Terms and Conditions for Opening and Maintenance of Bank Accounts 
(applicable to bank accounts) 
 

 To mitigate risks from any breach to the measures to prevent Thai Baht speculation, 

we have updated the terms and conditions applicable to Non-resident Baht Account 

for general and/or trade/services purposes (NRBA) and Non-resident Baht Account 

for investment in securities and other financial instruments purposes (NRBS). 

 
 
Should you require any further information, please contact your relationship manager. 
 
 
 
11 September 2018 
 
Issued by The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited, Bangkok Branch 
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